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Waukesha Health Care Initiative to Present Report

On Saturday, March 19, the Waukesha Health Care Initiative will be distributing pamphlets outside Waukesha County libraries based on their recently completed report "We Can Lower Health Insurance Costs and Meet the Healthcare Needs of Waukesha County."  They will be presenting this report at the Waukesha County Public Hearing on April 7. 
The group undertook this project because the high cost of health insurance is a concern for both businesses and individuals. An unhealthy population affects worker productivity and family pocketbooks. 
Serious community problems such as alcohol and drug addiction impact individuals and families regardless of age or economic status. The group recommends a way to fund solutions that would address this and other public health problems in light of the severe budget restrictions facing county and local governments today.
The first step is for Wisconsin to adopt the full federal Medicaid program offered by the Affordable Care Act. This will enroll an additional 83,000 people in BadgerCare and at the same time provide a savings of $215 million dollars per year for the state. This savings can then be invested into programs that reduce health care cost and make people healthier. Addressing public health concerns in turn will reduce health insurance costs for everyone.

The Waukesha Health Care Initiative consists of 3 local grassroots groups: Grassroots Waukesha, SOPHIA, and the Citizen Action Organizing Cooperative. They encourage everyone to attend the Waukesha County Public Hearing on April 7 or submit letters expressing their concerns about this important healthcare subject. For more information on this and to read their healthcare report visit www.grassrootswaukesha.org
